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Body Discovered in Rural Lee County
 
LEE COUNTY, Iowa -- Earlier today authorities with the Lee County Sheriff’s Office responded to
rural Lee County in reference to a dead body that had been discovered.

Deputies responded and confirmed what had been reported.  It is the body of white female in her
early to mid-20’s.

The Lee County Sheriff’s Office requested the assistance of the Iowa Division of Criminal
Investigation (DCI), as well as the DCI’s Crime Scene Team.  Investigators are keenly aware of
the Mollie Tibbetts investigation and have no reason to believe that the decedent is that of Mollie
Tibbetts. 

There will be no other comments or statements released at this time in reference to the Lee
County death investigation or the Mollie Tibbetts investigation.

Media point of contact:  Special Agent in Charge Rick Rahn (563) 370-5109.
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